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From: George Wardle <George.Wardle@iponz.govt.nz>
To: "'scit.mail@wipo.int'" <scit.mail@wipo.int>
Date: Mon, Jun 26, 2000  3:05 AM
Subject: C.SIT 2505 06

Klaus-Peter Wittig
Deputy Director
Inter-Office Information Services

Dear Klaus-Peter Wittig

Thank you for your letter of 31 May 2000 regarding the survey on the grant
and publication of supplementary protection certificates for medicinal and
phytopharmaceutical products or equivalent industrial property rights
(SPCs).

I am reply on behalf of the New Zealand Commissioner of Patents, Trade Marks
and Designs.

Question 1: Does your Office grant "supplementary protection
certificates" for medicinal products or equivalent industrial property
rights (SPCs) that extend the validity of patents covering medicinal,
pharmaceutical, agrochemical or cognated products and phytopharmaceutical
products?

(a) In the field of medicinal products.
New Zealand answers:  No.

(b) In the field of phytopharmaceutical products.
New Zealand answers:  No.

Question 2: Will your Office start granting SPCs in the future?

(a) In the field of medicinal products.
New Zealand answers:  No.

(b) In the filed of phytopharmaceutical products.
New Zealand answers:  No.

The remaining questions are not applicable.

Contact details:

(a) Name: George Wardle

(b) Title: Assistant Commissioner of Patent

(c) Office: Intellectual Property Office of New Zealand

(d) E-mail george.wardle@iponz.govt.nz or iponz@iponz.govt.nz

(d) Facsimile (64) (04) 568 0747

(f) Telephone (64) (04) 560 1627

Yours sincerely
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George Wardle

CAUTION: This e-mail message and accompanying data may contain information that is confidential 
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the prior permission of the author. To do so may breach the New Zealand Privacy Act 1993. If you 
have received this e-mail message in error please delete it and notify me. Thank you.


